
 

ISM/LMC/Rail Safety 24  

 

 

 

18th September 2024  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

At Etone College, we place a very strong emphasis on educating our pupils in keeping themselves safe.  

 

Due to increasing incidents of trespass on the railway near to our school the British Transport Police 

have asked us to share the safety video in the link below with parents/carers and pupils.  

 

https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-secondary-school-safety-talk/  

 

This video will be shown to all Year 7 pupils on Tuesday 24th September 2024.  

 

Please can we ask that you talk to your children about the dangers of the railway, watch the 

video, discuss the contents with your children and always remind them of the dangers before they go 

out. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Head teacher  

 

https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-secondary-school-safety-talk/

